

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP Telephone: 0114 2669500 Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk

Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



Tuesday 14th March 2023

Y5 Synagogue Visit

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our RE curriculum, on **Friday 24th March** all Y5 pupils will be attending the Sheffield Jewish Synagogue during the morning.

During the visit we will be touring the main building, viewing some of the religious artefacts and participating in some activities and discussions to broaden the children's understanding of the religion.

As the Synagogue is not far from school, the children will be walking to and from with support of the class teacher's and TA's.

Pupils in Y5BB and Y5NL will need to bring a packed lunch on this day please. The other two Y5 classes will be back in school in time for lunch.

For this trip, boys will need to wear a head covering (a hat or cap is fine) to enter the synagogue as respect please.

Kind regards, The Y5 Team







